
 
 

 

Harvest Pumpkin Carving Competition  

 
Don’t forget to do your entries for the celebration of harvest pumpkin 

carving competition.  Please bring them into your classroom on 

Wednesday 21st or Thursday 22nd.  We can’t wait to see your ideas for 

how to celebrate this beautiful time of year.  A winner will be selected 

from each class on Thursday 22nd. A pot pumpkin for donations for 

taking part will be by the office on Wednesday and Thursday.  

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Movie Afternoon 

 
One of the winter term events we have run the last few years was a Christmas Movie 

night for the children. This year the teachers have very kindly offered to run this event 

for us on Friday 11th December in the afternoon so the children don’t miss out.  

Friends will be providing a drink (juice or water) and a bag of popcorn for the children. If 

there are any special dietary requirements please email friendsofantrobus@gmail.com 
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Christmas Raffle 

 
We are hoping to hold a Christmas raffle again this year.  We will send out 

details nearer the time to let you know when and where any donations you may 

have for the hamper can have can be dropped off.  Thank you. 

. 

mailto:friendsofantrobus@gmail.com

